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Coughlin Ann

From: Alyssa <alyssajenkins@zoho.com>

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 8:49 AM

To: SRULES Exhibits

Subject: HB2927

I support HB2927. We need to elect our representatives based on the vote tabulations of the areas they 
represent. We already do this with city, county and state representatives. It's time to elect our president by 
popular vote too.  
 
It will also give our state a voice in the presidential election for the first time. And end the special attention and 
money lavished on a few battleground States. Making each vote count equally enfranchises voters and 
encourages participation.  
 
I oppose SB825. The electoral college votes has always been determined by the state, not the voters. It should 
remain that way. 
 
Thanks for giving this a hearing! 
--  
Sent from my Android device with K-9 Mail. Please excuse my brevity. 


